The University of Alaska Board of Regents
at the September 18-19, 2008, meeting
reviewed UA's upcoming operating and
capital budgets, approved stages of various
capital projects and set tuition rates for the
2010-2011 academic year.

Regents also hosted a legislative reception
and toured current University of Alaska An-
chorage science facilities. Science programs
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The University of Alaska
Board of Regents is
the governing body
responsible for the

university policy and
management through
the president. Regents
are appointed by the
governor for eight-
year terms, subject to
legislative confrmation.
A student regent is
appointed for two
years from candidates
nominated on each
campus. (Regents’ term of

offce shown in parentheses.)
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Other funding sources include federal
sources, grants and university gener-
ated receipts.

The budget likely will see some adjust-
ments before the board reviews and
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versity of Alaska Fairbanks. The budget
request then goes to the state. The
emphasis on K-12 outreach, long in the
works, is timely in light of Education
Commissioner Larry Ledoux's recent
announcement about an education
summit in November.

Tuition 2010-2011
Regents approved a 4 percent tuition



